July 8, 2022

To whom it may concern,

I am requesting consideration for the Instructional Leader Position in Science again at Charlotte Valiey.
As the senior member in the secondary science wing, | have added cohesion amongst the science
department and used my skills and education to further the department with NGSS skills, provide
professional development for the department and school, and started using my knowledge in content
acquired while in the NYS Master Teacher Program to my colleagues.

I look forward to continuing my leadership role here at the Valley and continuing to work as a team in
the mission we have to prepare our students for the challenges ahead. Thank you for the consideration.

If you have any questions, please reach out.

Sincerely,

Danielle Dorsey



